Subject: RE: Zoning change proposal Date: July 18, 2022 5:00:28 PM Attachments: image001.png Yes, please include my comment. My name is: Robert Ritter, and I live Concession 2 of Brock. Sent from my Galaxy Tab A ----- Original message -----From: Clerks < Clerks@brock.ca> Date: 2022-07-18 4:26 PM (GMT-05:00) To: Subject: RE: Zoning change proposal The Corporation of the Township of Brock 1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10 Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0

From: To: hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your normal business hours.

This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distr bution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and all copies.

From: >

Sent: July 15, 2022 9:30 PM
To: Clerks < Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Zoning change proposal

Please be aware that we are not in favour of the proposed zoning change requsted by CBM. This seems an attempt by them to circumvent the recent ban on their expansion on the 2nd Concession.

Sent from my Galaxy Tab A